
Fall Popcorn Sale Updates 
 
Show & Sell History 
Units can find their Show & Sell history on Pecatonica’s website.  
Website www.prpopcorn.com 
 
Logon using your unit credentials 
Contact Patty Freuler at Popcorn@threeHarborsScouting.org for assistance with logon 

Reference the Scout Boss document attached 
 

 
Units New to Show & Sell 
Units new to Show & Sell, we recommend setting a small goal per Scout to place your order.  
For example, a goal of $250 per Scout participating in the Show & Sell is a good starting point. 
Show & Sell Orders are in cases only 
 
Reference Fall 2019’s invoice for unit total Show & Sell for a start 
Contact Patty Freuler or Owen Myers for assistance as needed 
 

 
Virtual Training 
Units that were not able to attend the in-person training for the Fall Product Program can 
receive the same information during our Virtual Training on Thursday, August 15th @ 6:30 p.m.  
 
Participate by: 
Joining the meeting at: join.me/ThreeHarborsCouncil 
OR by dialing in by phone at:+1.202.602.1295 
Conference ID: 348-395-018 # 
 
Festival Foods-Show and Sell -New! 
Procedures and Expectations 
 
Registrations will be open at 8:00 am, Friday, August 16th. 
 
Step 1:  See attached document for locations and times 
Step 2:  Contact Patty Freuler directly at Popcorn@ThreeHarborsScouting.org for request  

and availability 
Step 3:  Patty will confirm with Kernel by sending a “Cart Lobby Contract” for the unit to 

complete, send a copy back to Patty and bring with them to the store on your 
scheduled date. 

Step 4:  If the unit needs to cancel the location and time committed to, an email must be 
sent to Patty at Popcorn@ThreeHarborsScouting.org 

 

 
Roundy’s-Show and Sell  
Registrations will be open at 8:00 am, August 16th. 
Procedures and Expectations 
Step 1: Please see the attached document for Sign-Up Genius registrations.  These must 

be followed in order for your unit to participate. It is recommended that 1 individual 
(Kernel) from your unit do all the registrations for all families. 

 
Units who do not comply with procedures and expectations will be removed from sign 
ups at all locations and will have to re-register. We do not want to do this, but to make 
availability for ALL units we can ask our contact with Roundy’s do so. 
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